
From: Michelle Crocker
To: !BOC
Cc: Laurel Evans; Chet Janik; Leelanau County Clerk
Subject: FW: Appointment of a road Commissioner
Date: Monday, August 17, 2020 10:28:15 AM

Dear Commissioners:
Please see email below regarding Public Comment for Tomorrow nigh's meeting regarding the Road Commission
appointment.
Michelle

-----Original Message-----
From: Dorothy Jean Coulter <djeancoulter@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 17, 2020 9:27 AM
To: Michelle Crocker <mcrocker@co.leelanau.mi.us>
Cc: Will Bunek <wbunek@co.leelanau.mi.us>
Subject: Fwd: Appointment of a road Commissioner

Sent from Jeannie's iPad

Begin forwarded message:

> Please read the letter below to the County Commissioners during public comment.
>
> To the Leelanau County Board of Commissioners, I would seriously like
> you to consider appointing future members to the Leelanau County Road Commission. Consider the following
reasons:
>
> 1.  It avoids partisan politics.
> 2.  It avoids unqualified persons being elected.
> 3.  It avoids election by name recognition only.
>
> This can assure us that truly qualified persons can be part of this commission. Persons that:
> 1.  Know what the position entails.
> 2.  Are willing to work on county committees when asked.
> 3.  Are willing to attend regional and state meetings.
> 4.  Are willing to visit commission working sites.
> 5.  Are qualified and have a working knowledge and the skills necessary for road commissioners.
> 6.  And most of all, be a workable team member and be willing to be a true part of our great Leelanau County
community.
>
> Respectfully submitted,
> Dorothy Jean Coulter
>
> Sent from Jeannie's iPad

mailto:mcrocker@co.leelanau.mi.us
mailto:bofc@co.leelanau.mi.us
mailto:levans@co.leelanau.mi.us
mailto:cjanik@co.leelanau.mi.us
mailto:clerk@co.leelanau.mi.us

